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South East England  
Historic England 

 
 
 

Thank you for consulting Historic England on Milton Keynes Council's proposals following 
examination of the Stantonbury Neighbourhood Plan. 

 
Having considered the proposals we feel that these lie outside our areas of interest and that, 
as such, there is no need for us to comment on these matters. 

 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries about our response. 

 


